
 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 774 
 RE:  Announcing a Service Schedule Change from El Paso to Los Angeles (ICTF 
and LATC), Effective May 29, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
Pacer Stacktrain announces that effective May 29, 2006 the UPRR will decrease the 
frequency in the days of service from El Paso to Los Angeles (ICTF and LATC).  Cutoffs 
will be offered on Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  The Monday cutoff will 
be eliminated. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience.  If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please 
consult your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative.  For business hours 
at the ramps and schedules please visit the Pacer Stacktrain web site. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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